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West Wimmera Shire Council is proposing to rename D Merretts Road (but incorrectly 

signposted Dennis Merretts Road) to Calibre Road 

 

The renaming of this road is needed to reduce the risk to public safety and to lessen the 

duplication of the word “Merretts”. 

 

The location of the road is Parish of Yearinga west off Lillimur-Yearinga Road and is 

highlighted red on the diagram below  

                                     

 

Further information about the name is available on West Wimmera Shire Council website.  

https://www.westwimmera.vic.gov.au/Council/News-and-media/Public-notices 

https://www.westwimmera.vic.gov.au/Council/News-and-media/Public-notices
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Do you agree or disagree with the proposal to rename D Merretts Road to Calibre Road? 

 

Agree   [      ] 

 

Disagree  [       ] 

 

– If you disagree, please explain why. 

 

 

 

 

If you do not respond to this survey it will be taken as tacit approval of the proposed name. 

 

– If you would like to make any other comments in support of or objection to the proposed 

name, please do so.  

 

 

 

All submissions must be received by 5pm Friday 7th January 2022. 

 

All name submissions must comply with Naming rules for places in Victoria – Statutory 

requirements for naming roads, features and localities – 2016. 

 

Please provide your name, address and contact details, including any comments, objections or 

written support of the name. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 
Trudie Holland 

Rates & GIS Officer 

 

 


